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Jenny Gilruth MSP 
Minister for Transport 
The Scottish Government 
St. Andrew's House 
Regent Road 
Edinburgh 
EH1 3DG 
 
20 March 2023 
 
 
Dear Jenny  
 
Investment In the Highland Road Network  
 
Following discussion at the Caithness Committee on the Area Roads Capital 
Programme for 2023/24, it was subsequently agreed at the Council meeting 
on 9 March 2023 that I write to highlight the urgent need for additional capital 
roads investment throughout the Highlands, but particularly in Caithness. 
 
I would  be most grateful if you could give consideration to the terms of this 
request. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Councillor Raymond Bremner 
Leader of The Highland Council 
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Ceannard Chomhairle na Gàidhealtachd 
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